
27/01/2020 

MR Robert Sim 
37 Wearden RD 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
Sim6@iinet.net.au 

RE: Mod2019/0618 - 18 / 99 Alfred Street NARRAWEENA NSW 2099

I have been having coffee at this cafe on and of for a number of years and have found this 
hard working young couple very obliging and considerate of others, they love this area so 
much they bought a home close by.
I feel that the noise might be worst with the new construction going on close by which brings 
more cars and people to this immediate area.
I think a logical solution is to wait till the new construction is finished and reassess the situation 
then as it think it it unfair at this time.
In the mean time the cafe can try telling their customers to keep noise minimal, also try to place 
a sign at the entrance of the cafe to keep the noise level down between certain hours.
I also do not know who was there first the cafe or the person complaining.
I wouldn’t like to see a young couples business suffer as they are trying to make it work for the 
local area. 
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